Greyfriars Academy Strenger Newsletter Summer 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Here we are once again, at the end of another academic year.

Time has flown by, with lots of fun and enjoyment, as well as hard work.

Thank You

We would like to say a huge THANK YOU to all our children, staff and parents for working together to keep us all 'safe and learning' over this challenging year. We really do appreciate your support and partnership, and this has helped our children to continue to make progress in their learning despite all the disruptions.

Music & Frogs

We are delighted to have our Music Teacher, Miss Berners, back in school to teach our Year 3/4 Classes this term.

Frogs have very kindly purchased a new set of ocarinas for the pupils to learn to play. Brancaster Class went on to sing and play their ocarinas beautifully when they represented their school and performed (virtually) in the 'Schools' Music Festival' this term. The children were a credit to Greyfriars and received some glowing feedback from the adjudicator.



Friends of Greyfrians School

Year 6 Leavers Party & Gifts

Another 'Big Thank you' to Miss Frost, helpers & FrOGS for organising two fantastic leavers' parties for our Year 6 Cromer & Winterton Bubbles on the 15th & 21st of July.

The children enjoyed lots of party food, fun & water fights!

They also received Leavers' T-shirts, calculators and delicious cupcakes. A memorable celebration to end their time at Greyfriars!



Sad Farewells

Now is the time to say 'Goodbye' to our year 6 children from Winterton and Cromer Classes. We are very proud of you and your achievements over the years, and we thank you for everything that you have brought to Greyfriars.

You have been a great year group and we will all miss you. However, we know that you are ready for high school now and we wish you every success in the future.

Do keep in touch!

We are also sorry to be saying 'Goodbye' to some of our staff:

Mr Sellers, Mrs Devereux-Jordan, Mrs Barsby and Miss Wintin.

They will all be greatly missed, and we thank them for the contribution that they have made to our school and wish them all the very best for the future.



Welcome to New Staff

We look forward to welcoming Miss Paisley (Snettisham teacher), Mrs Reynolds (Office Manager), Miss Ellwood and Mr Crawley (Overstrand Team) and Miss Porter (Thornham support staff)



September Return

Please see our attached letter outlining arrangements for September to ensure that we keep our school safe, healthy, happy and learning. We know that things may change in the

line with future reviews, and we will keep you informed of any changes.

School Dinners

The current dinner menu will continue to run in September until the October half term.

Please see attached term dates for 2021/2022 Academic Year.

Have a great

Summer Holidays

and we will see you

all back in school on

Monday 6th September.

